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REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
MUNICIPALITÉ RÉGIONALE D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03 07-97-0099
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 23 July 1997

TO/DEST. Transportation Committee

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, Transportation Committee

SUBJECT/OBJET PEDESTRIAN ACTIVATED TRAFFIC SIGNAL -
CORKSTOWN ROAD AND CARLING AVENUE

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That a pedestrian-activated traffic signal be installed at the intersection of Corkstown
Road and Carling Avenue.

BACKGROUND

During the Transportation Committee’s consideration of the Pedestrian Signal and Traffic Control
Signal Programme - Phase 2 report on 2 July 1997, Councillor Cullen submitted the above Notice
of Motion to be considered at the next meeting.

Relevant extracts from the annexes of that report are appended for background information.
Letters in support of the pedestrian-activated signal are also attached.

Approved by
R. Nelson
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THE FOLLOWING IS A TYPED VERSION OF A HAND-WRITTEN SUBMISSION

Riverpark Place
1 Corkstown Road

Nepean, Ontario
K2H 1B6

27 June 1997

Richard Cantin, Esq.
Chairman, Regional Transportation Committee

Dear Mr. Cantin

Riverpark Place, as you are no doubt aware, is a Senior Citizens’ Residence located at the
junction of Corkstown Road and Carling Avenue, which Avenue separates it from Andrew
Haydon Park.

That park is ideal for the enjoyment of Seniors.  It offers opportunity to exercise to one’s
capability.  To quietly enjoy its serene peace, and the pleasure of watching persons of lesser age
participating in their various activities.

But how to reach this almost perfect setting across a very busy thoroughfare?  Even for
the comparatively mobile it is a risky venture, for the majority, all of whom have ambulatory
problems, it is utterly impossible.

The need for pedestrian controlled “traffic lights” is self apparent but requests for such
have been denied because of cost.

The real question is the value of human life expressed in dollars.  Sooner or later, death
will result from someone trying to reach “Shangri La”.  What then, Mr. Cantin, will be the feeling
of members of your committee?

I have a suggestion, reduce the number of Regional Councillors by one.  The saving in
salary and office expense allowance will more than cover the cost of the requested “traffic lights”.

I urge this action upon you as the most obvious and simplest solution.

Yours Sincerely,

signed
A. Stocks

Lt. Col. Albert Stocks, MBE, CD


